



Environment Theme Group
Minutes Monday 17 May 2021

Present: Janette Matthews, Beth Somi, Nicki Dearson, Penny Weston-Webb, Tony Voss

Apologies: John McKeon

Cc John Martin, Emma Crowe

- Discussion on new version of the chapter
 - See attached
 - Need to go through 'commentary' document with John to clarify
 - Beth to ask John Mc about map showing trees
 - Add that chapter has been sent to David to timeline – Beth
 - Can we add opportunities for the future – tiny forest / trees against flooding / Queens Jubilee tree(s)
- Meeting Tuesday 18 May 7.30

[Type here]